
From: Tj Nelson  
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 2:26 PM 
To: Planning Department <planning@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: File NO. 24-001, TUP 
 
Regarding the proposed extreme mud fest . As neighbouring residents, we would not like to have this go 
through . As a peaceful family we do not want to be disrupted by a 4 day ,every year event. The noise , 
the partying , and the road traffic is not ideal for the residents here . In fact most neighbouring residents 
own livestock of all sorts .  We have also just recently had a fire that was human caused not far from us , 
and with dry conditions the way they are pose a risk. So we would kindly ask if it can happen somewhere 
else .  Thank you for taking us into consideration.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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